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January 12, 2021 

Dear Perry Central Families: 

Due to continued community spread of COVID-19, Perry Central will remain in hybrid status through January 
29, 2021.   We will continue to provide the same services as we have during the past month (childcare for those 
already signed up, after-school programs, evening transportation, food delivery).  We will not be able to accept 
additional children for childcare, but if your children are already enrolled and attending childcare, they may 
continue to do so. 

Students who elected a fully virtual schedule are invited to return in-person 2 days a week starting next week 
(January 19-22).  If your student is switching from fully online to hybrid, please contact the office to let us know. 
Students who are not completing work as expected through the virtual format are ​strongly encouraged​ to 
return to in-person instruction 2 days per week in our hybrid format.  

Another point of clarification is that unless we have a snow day between now and then, there will be NO 
SCHOOL on Monday, January 18th as it is a scheduled make-up day.   

If you have questions about signing up for food pick-up, transportation, or anything else COVID-related, please 
visit our website at ​www.pccs.k12.in.us​ and follow the Quick Links to COVID-19 information.  You are always 
welcome to call or email us as well.   

I wish you and your family well.  Stay healthy!   

Kind regards, 

Tara Bishop 

 

 

http://www.pccs.k12.in.us/
http://www.pccs.k12.in.us/

